
 

 

  
 

DAILY BULLETIN – Friday 29th November 2024 
                          
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK 
                                                                                                                                       
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 
 
 
 
S1-6 St Andrew’s Day 29th November P2-4: 

We have a large number of guests from local care homes in the building on Friday 29th 
November for a community event celebrating St Andrew’s day. Please be welcoming and 
sensitive if you see any of them about. They are not used to the busy school environment and 
may need directions to the assembly hall! 

Mr Hayes 
 

S1-6 Mission Christmas (Cash for Kids) 
Our S6 charities committee are collecting donations for Mission Christmas to ensure all young 
people have a gift to open this Christmas.  Between Monday 25 November and 13 December 
there will be a box where pupils can donate gifts.  Mission Christmas accept gifts for young 
people aged 0-17 but are especially in need of gifts for teens and babies.  Gifts should not be 
wrapped and must be new.  For more information you can visit 
https://cashforkids.org.uk/mission   

  
Some gift ideas: 

• Sensory gifts – musical and light up toys  

• Lego 

• Pyjamas  

• Warm clothes  

• Board games  

• Stationery  

• Football/basketball  

• Colouring books  

• Puzzles  

• Books  

• Sketch pad and pencils  

• Dolls  

• Vouchers – clothes shops, Costa, bookshop, Amazon 
Mrs Paterson 

 
 

S1-6 Athletics – Indoor Track & Field Championships:  
The school is entering athletes into the Scottish Schools Indoor Track & Field Championships 
on Wednesday 5th and Thursday 6th February at the Emirates Arena.  If you have competed in 
athletics previously and would like to take part, please collect an information sheet from the 
plastic folder by the entrance to the PE Base. 

Mr Segall 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   Duty Head – C Braisby 

https://cashforkids.org.uk/mission


 

 

S1-6 Movember 2024: You may have noticed that some members of staff are slowly growing a 
moustache! This is to fundraise for Movember, a charity which aims to raise awareness and 
funds for the health struggles some men face, ranging from mental health to prostate and 
testicular cancer.  

  
Throughout the month of November, the Movember group will be growing a moustache 
and/or moving 60km (to highlight the rate of global male suicides, hourly). There is now an 
option for parents/guardians to donate if they wish to do so 
 

 
               
 
  

Mr Beattie & The Movember Team 
 

 
S1-3 Geo Club: Join the Geography Support Club to have fun, play games, do various activities 

and learn new information as well as if you need it receive help with any geography 
questions/problems you may face- Wednesdays in 2.04 

Eymen Derinova and Mr Das 
 

S1-2 Space Club: Space Club is on every Tuesday in room 3.21 at 1pm.  Great turnout last week 
– all welcome to do Space Quizzes, Space Competitions and much more Space themed fun. 

 
Miss Presly 

 
S2 Lunchtime basketball sessions: S5 Sports Leaders are hosting lunchtime basketball 

sessions for S2s this Monday 2nd December and next Monday 9th December in the Sports 
Hall.  If you are interested in basketball or would like to learn some basic skills, you are 
welcome to come along. 

Mr Segall 
 

S1 Science Club: The countdown to Christmas continues. Our next science club we will be 
using different chemical reactions to create a Chemical Christmas tree! Monday, lunch time, 
Room 3:13 

Dr MacMillan, Miss Nisbet & Miss McLeod 
 

 
 
 


